
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
November 4, 2024 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday November 4, 2024 at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in 
attendance included President Phillips, Treasurer/Zoning Administrator Mahalak, 
Clerk Somers and Council Members Durham, Lucas, Schick, Skuse and Wambold.  
Member Gauthier was absent. The minutes of the October meeting were approved 
on a motion from Durham with support from Wambold.  The Treasurer’s report 
was approved subject to audit on a motion from Schick with support from Lucas.  
The bills were approved for payment on a motion from Wambold with support 
from Durham.  Deb Burbank addressed the Council. She stated that she appreciates 
how much nicer the community looks and the efforts that have been put forth to 
get it cleaned up.  Chris Scully appeared before the council to question if people 
are being singled out or if everyone else is also getting letters regarding blight. A 
permit was secured for the evening of the Christmas crawl on November 30th.  
Planning Commission members as well as Council Members are being asked to join 
in helping at the Christmas Crawl.  Schick gave an update on the RRC happenings.  
Mahalak gave the zoning report.  Nate Walker gave the fire report.  There were 12 
medical runs and 2 fires over the past month.  The FD group participated in the 
Trick or Trunk event recently. Two of our guys are attending the fire academy twice 
weekly in Alpena.  He stated that he is very happy that there has been better 
participation from members over the past few months.  Gary Graves gave the 
maintenance report.  The fencing has been finished at the Wee People park.  The 
water will be shut off at the park soon.  The parking lots at the Post Office and the 
Village Hall have been finished.  The maintenance crew are working on railings for 
the handicapped spot.  They are also working on Christmas lights and getting 
equipment ready for the winter season.  Lornie White gave the Sewer report.  
Everything is going well currently.  President Phillips gave the road report. The 
president’s report was given in writing. A motion to adjourn was made by Durham 
with support from Wambold.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk  
 


